HARBOUR POINTE HOA
BOARD MEETING, MARCH 13TH, 2025

Board Members:  John Menne, Chip Slagle, Diane Casad, Mike Sorenson, Pat Pickett, Greg Wright (consultant)
Pegasus Property:  Michael and Sharon
Owner Guests:  Joan Lawrence, Jean Rossock, Norman Merlet
Committee Reports:  Chip and Norman—Landscape Committee had recent group call and will be getting together soon—will be eliminating some mulch beds—more information to follow  
Minutes Approved  
Financial Update:  Total Reserve Account is $433,508—Total Bank Balance is $488,215—Year to date for January and February is in the black for $58,227—biggest expense YTD is the insurance premium paid—delinquency report is minimal at this time—still some bills from 2024 getting taken care of
Maintenance Management Report:  Compass Reality and Management agreed to the updates and changes to their contract with HP HOA—agreement starts on April 1st, 2025—Mark’s Maintenance has been contacted and will leave any time  agreed upon—information going out to HP residents of the change—probably do a walk through before our next meeting with a board meeting, probably with Mike Sorenson
Old Business:  tree trimming continues with 3 days being onsite and some trees needs to be removed—Chip met with Army Corps of Engineers and City of Bloomington—Army Corps is OK with what is being done on HP property—City of Bloomington will be more difficult to work with even with us not being a part of the city—roof replacement could start soon with matching roof singles as much as possible—tennis court nets are out and up and there are some cracks in the court- surface—Greg Wright was given approval to look for a repair company that he can bring to the board for approval—still researching options on the pool rail
New Business:  Michael was notified that the of the storage portion of their building wants a credit card on file and HP doesn’t have a card at this time—Michael will look into this further—this storage is used for storing our chairs, tables, roof shingles and our Christmas decorations—Regina will continue to do the flowers and flower ports at the pool, 4-way stop and the HP entrance—a HP resident that lives near the pool will help keep the water level up and putting the hose in the pumproom instead of having the hose going across the concrete deck—some of our pine trees have pine beetles which means they will need to be treated—Chip will oversee that
 PSA Update:  the new pump building for the water fall on number 10 hole and the golf course sprinkling system should be complete—new restaurant menu is out—PSA will be reviewing some of their bylaws—currently have some conflicts

NEXT MEETING:
April 10th, 2025 starting at 5:00 pm
MEETING ADJOURNED AT 6:26 Pm
MINUTES SUBMITTED BY PAT PICKETT
